
	
	
Chairman	Lipps,	Vice	Chair	Holmes,	Ranking	Member	Russo,	and	Members	of	the	House	Health	
Committee,	thank	you	for	the	opportunity	to	provide	proponent	testimony	on	House	Bill	248.	
	
Hello,	my	name	is	Emily	King	and	I	am	a	nurse.	The	reason	I	support	House	Bill	248	is	because	I	believe	in	
medical	freedom.	Soon	I	will	be	terminated	for	declining	an	experimental	vaccine	with	no	long	term	
safety	studies.	I	believe	every	person	should	decide	what	medical	procedures	that	want	to	have	done,	I	
believe	in	freedom	and	bodily	autonomy	.	
	
Thank	you	once	again	for	this	opportunity	to	provide	testimony	on	the	need	for	and	urgency	of	House	
Bill	248.	
	
Emily	King	


